
 
April 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Caregivers, 

 

We are now planning for the Sacramental journey.  This will begin next term 

with the opportunity for those who wish to be baptised. 

 

Following baptism, we will guide our children on their sacramental journey: 

Reconciliation 

Confirmation and 

First Communion/Eucharist. 

 

As always we would like to be able to support these children through this 

programme and offer the opportunity to deepen their faith. 

 

In order to participate in the programme we need the following information 

from you. 

 

Please fill in the form below and return to the school office. 

 

 

Sue Jury/Lusia Nikolao 

Principal/DRS 

 

 

Do you wish for your child to participate in the programme this year? 

 

Yes       No 

 

Name of child/children ________________________________________ 

 

                                      ________________________________________ 

 

Has your child been baptised? 

 

Yes      No         Please advise when/where ________________________ 

 

 


